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Town of Marshfield Invitation to Bid 
 
 
The Department of Public Works, Water Division, will receive sealed bids for the “Water Works 
Materials and Supplies” until 9 a.m., Thursday, October 18, 2018, at the DPW Office, Town 
Hall, 870 Moraine Street, Marshfield, MA 02050 and at this time will be taken to Hearing Room 
#2, Town Hall, to be publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked – “Water Materials and Supplies – Contract 
2019-06” on the lower left corner. 
 
Copies of all specifications and required bid forms can be obtained at the DPW Office, Monday 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m., Tuesday – Thursday between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 
p.m., Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 12:30 p.m., excluding holidays. Bid documents will be 
mailed upon receipt of $15.00 or recipients Fed-ex number. There is no charge for the 
documents. The documents are not available electronically. 
 
The Board of Public Works reserves the right to accept or reject any or all of the bids if deemed 
to be in the best interest of the Town of Marshfield. Contract is subject to MGL30B. 
 
 
 
Paul DuRoss, III 
Water Supervisor 
Water Division, DPW 
 
 
 
 
 


